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3-A SSI Is Moving 
Frequently Asked Questions 

Why is 3-A SSI moving? 
This move is a strategic step to better serve our mission and the 3-A SSI community. 

Our new location in Washington, DC, is adjacent to the International Dairy Foods Association 
(IDFA) offices. This will allow us to deepen connections within the dairy industry while creating 
new opportunities to engage with groups representing the broader food industry, many of which 
are located in the nation's capital. 

The move also provides greater operational efficiency and better aligns our physical space with 
the needs of our team. 

Where is 3-A SSI moving? / What is the new address? 
As of Monday, August 25, 2025, the 3-A SSI headquarters will be in Washington, DC, about 10 
miles from its previous McLean, Virginia location. The new address is: 

3-A Sanitary Standards, Inc. 
1250 H St., NW 

Suite 903-A 
Washington, DC 20005 

When is 3-A SSI moving? 
The move will be complete in time for business as usual on Monday, August 25, 2025. 

Will 3-A SSI offices be closed during the move? 
No office closures or disruptions are anticipated.  
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Will 3-A SSI phone, fax or emails change? 
The main 3-A SSI phone number - (703) 790-0295 - will not change; however, our phone system 
may not be online on Monday, August 25. If you encounter an issue, please reach out by email. We 
will no longer support a fax number.

There are no changes to email addresses:  

Meri Beth Wojtaszek 
Executive Director 
mwojtaszek@3-a.org 

Michael S. Drumm 
Director of Operations 
mdrumm@3-a.org 

Eric H. Schweitzer 
Director, Standards & Certification 
erics@3-a.org 

Will you continue to receive mail sent to the previous address 
in McLean, Virginia?  
Although 3-A SSI mail will be forwarded to the new location, we urge you to change your records to 
reflect our new mailing address: 

3-A Sanitary Standards, Inc. 
1250 H St., NW 

Suite 903-A 
Washington, DC 20005 

Are there any changes to the website URL? 
There are no changes to the 3-A SSI website.  

If I’m visiting 3-A SSI, which airport is best? 
As of Monday, August 25, 2025, the 3-A SSI headquarters will be in Washington, DC, about 10 
miles from its previous location in McLean, Virginia.  

• The closest airport is Ronald Reagan Washington National Airport (DCA). It is about four 
miles from the new 3-A SSI headquarters. 

• Washington Dulles International Airport (IAD) is about 25 miles from the new 3-A SSI 
headquarters. 

• Baltimore-Washington International Airport (BWI) is about 35 miles from the new 3-A SSI 
headquarters. 


